From: Cheryl Miller

Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 10:42 AM

To: csc <csc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ward 13 replacement

To Whom it may concern:

I would like to send this letter in support of John Fyfe Millar as the councillor in Ward 13.

I have served on a number of volunteer committees and organizations with John over the past 12 years. Today I thoroughly enjoy work with John on the Committee of Adjustment. Because of his leadership and abilities he has chaired this commitment for the past 3 years.

He is always fully prepared and handles all situations from one presenter to many on controversial applications with fairness and finesse.

John has run for Ward 13 he has invested his time and treasure to represent his home ward and he has and continues working for there betterment.

In the last election he was second on the ranked ballot and my hope is he will be the new Councillor for Ward 13.

Thank you for taking the time to read this and I would like this letter attached to the public agenda..

Yours truly

Cheryl Miller

Sent from my iPad